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Dear Parents/ Carers 

The summer fair is on 29th June and we need your help. We need: 

 donations of bottles (any type), uniform, teddys, plants 

Any donations can be left by the FOSPS shed by the Key stage 1 building but please leave 

bottles at the office. 

If you can help out setting up, during or tidying away afterwards any help would gratefully 

received. Just email us fospspta@gmail.com or leave your name at the office. 

Claire Willis & Eleanor Heathcote 

Co-chairs of Friends of Saltaire Primary School 

   FOSPS – Friends of Saltaire Primary School 

  @FOSPSchool  
 

 


